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HDC
as a resident of Indian Village I feel that going forward DTE should ensure preservation efforts are
leveraged when roadway/ walkway work is preformed, specifically in Indian Village Historical District but
generally in ANY Detroit Historical District.  

Regarding the issue concerning how to correct the most recent removal of the stone curbs on Seminole &
Lafayette,  I have evaluated the trial curb DTE installed and it appears to be moving in the right direction _
the concern would be how the coloring technique was completed and its durability over time.  
I believe this replacement is "somewhat" appropriate in terms of appearance only.

Al Kneeland 
1073 Iroquois St
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